From:

To: Schuyler, Wendy - FS, SD
Subject: [External Email]Negative impact
Date: Sunday, February 19, 2023 7:28:17 AM

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

I moved here to Custer , for the beauty of it and feel that the exploration of gold in the area would have a negative
impact,, the area of proposed drilling, a walk in area for wildlife, if vehicles are not allowed on the road,, why is this
area even allowed to be thought of for a wreck less operation to adulterated for a out of state company,, second
concern is water pollution of French creek, and excessive traffic into the sacred area,, The F—3 gold company
does not care ,, [ do and pray that you do,, Mike Kear,, Custer resident,

Sent from my iPhone





